
Dear Parent/ Guardian,

Skyline High School participates in the Weekend Backpack Program to offer a supply of nutritious meals
and snacks for children over the weekend, free of charge if you are struggling to meet your family’s food
needs and would benefit from receiving additional food.

The staff will discreetly distribute weekend bags on the last school day before the weekend. Any child
enrolled at Skyline is able to receive these weekly bags of food. The program will begin on 8/16. If your
family is enrolled, your child/children will receive a bag of food each week until the end of the school year
or until you no longer wish to participate.

If you feel that your children would benefit from receiving additional food to meet their nutritional needs
over the weekend, we encourage you to sign them up by filling the form out below and returning it.
Enrollment is ongoing, however, the sooner your form is returned the sooner we can start sending food
home. Only one form is needed for all the children in your family, but include information for each child in
the form below. This information will be kept confidential between you and the staff at Skyline.

Questions or concerns?
Please contact:
Lauren Bryant: bryantl@jacksonk12.org
(256) 587-6561

Weekend Backpack Program Consent Form
Please sign my child/children up for the Weekend Food program! I understand my child/children
will soon start receiving a bag of food at the end of each week to help feed him/her over the
weekend. PLEASE PRINT CLEARLY.

Child’s Name Age School and Grade
(if applicable)

Special Dietary
Needs (Nut Free,etc.)

Parent/Guardian Name________________________________________________
Telephone Number ________________________________________
Parent/Guardian Email Address_____________________________________________
Are you currently living in a shelter Y / N (Please circle)
Are you currently “doubled up” Y / N (Please circle)
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